
 

 

Student Activities Board Report 

March 7, 2017 

 

Central A Athletic Directors Meeting  

 

I attended the Central “A” Athletic Directors meeting in Billings on February 23, 2017.  During 

the meeting we discussed and planned out the Central “A” fall and winter athletic schedules the 

2017/2018 season. We will finish the 2016/2017 spring athletic schedule at the next meeting on 

March 15, 2017. I will also be attending the NW/SW scheduling meeting on March 14 and 15, 

2017 in Missoula, where we will plan out the 2017/2018 athletic schedules for the NW and SW 

conferences. 

 

Boys Basketball 
 

Our boys’ basketball team finished Second in the conference with a 4-4 record and an 10-7 

overall record. The team played at the Eastern/Central “A” Divisional Basketball Tournament 

against Billings Central  in the 1st game, they won the game, which put our team in a game 

against Laurel, we lost the game.  The team then played against Hardin on Saturday losing the 

game which put them out of the tournament. Very proud of the players and coaches. 

 

Again the team did an amazing job this season, very proud of our athletes and coaches on the 

team.  

 

Girls Basketball 
Our girls’ basketball team finished third in the conference with a 3-5 record and a 9-8 overall 

record. The team played at the Eastern/Central “A” Divisional Basketball Tournament against 

Laurel in the 1st game, they lost and then played in a loser out game against Lewistown we won 

the game advancing our team to the next loser out game against Miles City on Friday morning, 

we lost the game and was put out of the tournament. Very proud of the girl’s basketball team 

they had a good year. 

 

Track and Softball 

 

Track and Softball will begin on Monday March 13, 2017 

 

Cheer Leading 

 

Cheer leading also performed at the Eastern/Central “A” Divisional Basketball Tournament. It 

was great watching our cheerleaders perform at half time of both of the boys and girls basketball 

games. The girls did an outstanding job in their dance routine, they were awesome. Good job to 

the Cheerleaders. Great job to the Cheer Coaches. 

 

 


